
Reminder: there will be NO swim next week, March 25-31 
for all groups to include homeschool and masters. It is our 
team’s spring break.  Please note that the team barbeque 
will be on Saturday, March 30th, from 3 -5 pm. A sign-up 
genius for food and an RSVP will be attached to this 
newsletter. We have a few fun activities planned for the 
swimmers and their families.  Swimmers should bring their 
suits if wanting to participate in the “wet” activities.  
Unfortunately, siblings who are not on the team can not 
partake in the “wet” activities, but we will have some fun 
games set up in the grassy area and chalk.  For those who 
missed the meeting on Monday, the board has voted 
unanimously to approve the purchase of the team by Kyle 
Tek and Michele Ramirez.  Thank you to the families who 
attended the meeting and voiced their opinions. The 
continued support for our Stingray team solidifies a great 
future.  Starting April 1st, dues will be raised, and the 
family discount adjusted.  Please see the attached details 
of these changes. 

Hello Stingray Families!

Good luck to the Sectional Team competing in Phoenix 
this weekend! Michael Daily (200 free relay), Daniel 
Shapiro (100 free, 200 free, 100 fly, and 200 free relay), 
Matthew Shapiro (200 free relay), and Conner Swigert (200 
free relay).

Stingray Shout Out


